Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:
The name of your current supplier for Interpreting Services.

Answer:

We have in-house service for the provision of translation and interpretation.  

Contract end date with the current supplier
Not Applicable.

What is the breakdown/number of all translation and interpretation services per language including spend per annum for your organisation
We have searched our records and the Council does not hold the information that you have asked for. Unfortunately our system does not allow us to provide the breakdown/number of all translation and interpretation services per language.

We can provide the total spent for the last financial year which is £109,172.
Should you wish the annual spend on other specific years, please let us know.

Copies of all tender proposals submitted during the latest tendering process
Not applicable

A copy of the current contract in place
Not applicable

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


